City of Twin Oaks
Park Committee Meeting
August 10, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call
Committee members present: Joe Krewson, Chair, Connie Fortune, Janet Herbold, Becky
Krewson, Committee Members, Paula Dries and John Williams, Staff

Approval of Agenda
Connie moved to approve the agenda as written, seconded by Becky — Approved 3-0

Approval of July 13, 2023 Minutes
Janet moved to approve the minutes as written, seconded by Becky — Approved 3-0

Staff Report
John reported he is in the process of rebuilding the bridge between the playground and the
restrooms which was destroyed when a tree fell on it.

Events

Family Fun Day, 9/23/23 — The committee reviewed the attractions for the event. Those include
two inflatables, a dunk booth, games such as a lollipop tree, ring toss and a giant Jenga. Also
there will be stick-on tattoos. These attractions will be available for the length of the event
which is 1:00 — 5:00 p.m. There will also be crazy fun foam from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. Prizes for the
winners of the games have been purchased from a carnival store. We will be serving 40 pizzas
from Pizza Hut 20 to be delivered at 1:30 p.m., 10 at 2:00 p.m. and 10 at 2:30 p.m. There will
also be cotton candy, water and juice boxes. Valley Park will be sending a fire truck for the kids
to tour.

AT&T contacted the City asking if they could be a part of FFD by bringing or helping with one of
the games and contributing prizes for that game. Joe and Becky plan to visit all of the
businesses in Twin Oaks to determine if they would like to donate prizes and/or have some of
the employees volunteer at the event.

Paula is going to contact Parkway South High School to ask if any of the National Honor Society
students would be available and willing to help with the event.

Movie Night in the Park, 10/20/23 — The projector and screen have been reserved. The movie
to be shown will be selected at the next park committee meeting.

Winter Event, 12/03/23 — The committee decided to hold the event at City Hall rather than in
the park as the new bridge is scheduled to be installed in December and to avoid any possible
challenges with inclement weather. John knows someone who would like to be our Santa. The
committee members liked the idea and asked John to confirm him.




At 7:20 p.m. Connie moved to adjourn the meeting seconded by Becky — Approved 4-0
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Joe Krewson, President Connie Fortune, Secretary



